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HUNTINGTON HUD GRANTED $38,000

BECKLEY, WV —— U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today announced that
the U.S. Department of Housing and Urbax? Development has awarded

Huntington $38,000 for housing rehabilitation and rental subsidies.

The money will help lower-income tenants to remain in their

current housing or relocate to other suitable housing.
"Americans have always held the idea of a home in high regard.

These funds will allow Huntington to help a few lower-income

individuals keep that place that they call home," said Rahall.
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